Landscape Committee update:
Alex’s Lawn Service completed year one of the 2 year contract. No additional lawn/shrub care
will be provided for the remainder of 2022.

The HOA will be purchasing trees next spring to replace dead ones and fill in where dead
ones have been removed. Same goes for original shrubs that haven’t survived beyond the
one year warranty.

Alex’s will be in charge of snow removal- streets and sidewalks during the snow season.
Sand/ice melt containers will be located at both mailbox stations.



